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Written comments for the State of New Jersey's new energy master plan:

Based on my own experience over recent years and the available scientific research, the data
indicates that we have very little time, perhaps only ten years, to dramatically reduce
greenhouse gas emissions in order to avoid a climate catastrophe.

It is imperative that not add more fossil fuel plants and pipelines not only in New Jersey, but
in the United States as a whole.

I implore the State of New Jersey to include in the new energy master plan that a moratorium
on new fossil fuel projects be implemented be implemented immediately.

Linda Avriel
96 Essex Avenue
Montclair, NJ 07042
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